
 

 

 

 

 

 

14th September 2023 

Dear Parents, 

Please be informed that there have been a few cases of head lice in school.  This is a recurring 

problem in all schools that can only be eradicated by all of us being vigilant and checking hair 

regularly. 

Combing with a fine toothed comb and the use of conditioner is very effective in controlling the 

spread of lice.  If your child is infected please treat accordingly.   

Everyone’s co-operation is the best way to keep this problem under control and is greatly 

appreciated.  Tying long hair up or back will help prevent re-infection. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

C. Wright 

Mrs C. Wright 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


